
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hello Residents, Families and Visitors, 
 
Soon there will be lights, camera and action at Misericordia 
Place!  
 
WHAT: a movie will be filmed outside Misericordia Place and 
inside our lobby/reception desk  
 
WHEN: Thursday, Nov. 14 from approximately 5- 11 p.m. 
 
Whenever contractors are at Misericordia, compassionate 
safe resident care remains our first priority. Film crews sign a 
location agreement with us, guaranteeing to be respectful, 
avoid excessive noise, not interrupt clinical activities and to 
stop filming upon request, such as in the event of an 
emergency. 
 
Families and visitors are important and we always ensure 
safe entry. We are, of course, still open to visitors! During the 
filming, the sign-in sheet will be moved to beside the 
elevators.  
 
We appreciate your cooperation.  
 
Questions ? Please call Jennifer Taylor, Director, Long-Term 
Care at 204-788-8451. 
  

 


